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YAMAHA YZF-R3A Motorcycle
Horn Wiring

FRAME NUMBER

MODEL MODEL YEAR
PREFIX FROM TO

YZF-3A 2019 RH12H 001001 001200

WHAT ARE THE DEFECTS? I
The horn lead wire is incorrectly positioned behind “Brake Hose 1”.

WHAT ARE THE HAZARDS?

When turning the handlebar (from side to side) “Brake Hose 1” comes in contact with the horn lead

wire. Rubbing action can cause wear and damage to the front "Brake Hose 1".
WHAT IS THE REMEDY?

To correct this defect, Yamaha is initiating a Factory Modification Campaign, whereby affected YZF-R3A
models must have a replacement brake hose bracket fitted

WHAT TO DO?

You should contact your local Yamaha Dealer to set up an appointment to have your model remedied
free of charge.

Contact details: for help finding your nearest authorised dealer call

1300 593 600 or visit the website: https://www.yamaha-motor.com.au/

Australian Importer/Distributor
Yamaha Motor Australia

489-493 Victoria Street, Wetherill Park
NSW, Australia

See www.productsafety.gov.au for
other Australian consumer product recalls




